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RETIREMENT OF QBE NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
QBE today announced the retirement of non-executive director, Mr John Graf, effective 31st 
December 2015. 
 
Mr Marty Becker, Chairman of the QBE Board said “John has been a highly valued member of the 
Board.  We thank him for his outstanding contribution to the Board and wish him every success in 
his future endeavours”. 
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QBE Insurance Group Limited is listed on the Australian Securities Exchange, is recognised as one of the top 20 global insurance and reinsurance companies as measured 
by net earned premium and has operations in 38 countries. 
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